
 

 

 

 

 

Andrew Meyer  

3240 NE Jackson Rd Loop 

Hillsboro, Or 97124 

503 475 7163 

 

 

Senate Judiciary Committee 

Oregon Legislature 

 

 

 

Chair Porzanski and Members of the Judiciary Committee. 

 

I am writing to you about SB 978. This bill will make anyone who has a CHL a law breaker if 

they go to any public building. That is unbelievable. Do you know any person who has an 

Oregon CHL has to go through an extensive back ground check? This bill and it’s 44 page 

amendment is going after the wrong people, the honest law abiding ones. We won’t even be able 

to have a gun on our night stand for protection at night. This is a very onerous bill and I urge you 

NOT to pass it out of committee as it will make 1 million gun owning Oregonians, your 

neighbors and constituents, law breakers at the stroke of the legislative pen. 



 

Andrew Meyer 

A law abiding citizen and hope you keep it that way. 

 
 


